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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am-School finishes at 3.05pm 

 

Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

Parent Reminder   —     Student Allergies 
 

Cobar Public School is an ‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 
Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discouraged 
from bringing nuts and nut based products onto the Cobar Public 
School site. 
Please keep this in mind when packing recess and  lunch for your     
children.  
Thank you. 

AWARDS 
 

5 Award  -  
Bailey Griffiths, Trip Ackerly, Avery Jones, Bella McCormack, 
Michael Arnold 
 

15 Award  -  
Terryn O’Sullivan 
 

25 Award -  
Jessie Roulston, Mason Northfield 
 

75 Award - 
Lila Beer, Brooklyn Borodin, Annabelle Cowan, Max Preisig, Ethan 
Jebb  
  

100 Award -  
Amelia Freeman, Cadence Colling, Roman Waugh, Isla Murray, 
Jamie-Lea Dean 
 

125 Award -  
Lehana Jones 
 

150 Award -  
Mindy McCosker 
 

175 Award -  
Amaya Butcher, Ellie Traynor 
 

275 Award -  
Joshua McMillan 
 

425 Award -  
Kaylee Muldoon 
 

Principal’s Report 

 

Last Friday afternoon we held our first family card 
and game afternoon, with parents and carers visit-
ing classrooms. I was able to get around to all 
classrooms and it was wonderful to see so many 
parents and carers able to be involved. There was 
at least one parent or carer in every classroom, 
with some hosting up to 5 visitors. With such a 
great turnout, we will look at hosting another of 
these events before the end of the year. Thank you 
to Miss Richardson for organising all the  
wellbeing activities during last week. 
 
School photo day on Tuesday brought out many 
new haircuts and bright and shiny students and 
staff! Photo day is always a fun one and this year 
was no different. 
 
The Nyngbar Athletics carnival was held today 
and we look forward to seeing how many of our 
students made it through to the Regional Carnival. 

 
Good luck also to Lara Stephens competing in  
St. Laurence’s Horse Sports competition. 
 
 
 

Jonathan Harvey 
Principal 

 
 
 
 

We are a school community of  

Responsible, Respectful, Learners 
 

AWARDS 
 

Jessie Roulston, Ettie Mitchell, Liam Corfe, Mason Northfield, 
Maggie Hupp, Joseph Jones, Liza Olsen, Avery Jones, Max Pre-
isig, Sophia Evans, Ivy Joss, Riley Williams, Tyrin Orcher, Zane 
Corfe, Kiarah Vaka, Jackson Campbell, Milly Cohen, Harley 
Swan, Emma Griffiths, Billy Williams, Tyson Cooper-Knott, 
Dominic Mackay, Jamie-Lea Dean, Hugo Josephson, Aylah Patten, 
Billy Watt, Amelie Turner, Audrey Josephson, Faith Luscombe, 
Grace Donaldson, Harper Walker, Judd Josephson, Kaelyn Vaka, 
Ronin Chandler, Taylor Carter, Mya Duell, Ettie Mitchell, Cole 
Barraclough, Jaylee Williams 

5 Awards for Years 3 - 6  
 

(These awards will be handed out at morning muster) 
 

 

Jasmine McCormack, Lachlan Hupp 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

14.09  Carnivale  

25.09 
To 

06.10 

 School Holidays 

09.10  Staff & students return for Term 4 

10.11 
To  

13.11 

 Mid-Term Break 

15.12  Christmas Assembly - 1.40pm - 3pm  
 Last day for Students 

Week Date Class 

8 08.09.23 3/4F 

Whole School ASSEMBLY 
Start: 12.05pm 

 

School Attendance 
 
 

If you would like more information about attendance, please go 
to the link below. 

 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-

behaviour-and-engagement/school-attendance 

PBL  
Focus of the Week 

 
 
 

Responsible Respectful 
Learners 

CPS Newsletter is available: 

 

• via Facebook - Cobar Public School 
 

• CPS website https://cobar-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 

• Printed copies can be collected from the CPS  
 

•  Administration Office if you prefer this  
           format. 

Cobar Public School 
School Photography Date: 5/09/2023 
Dear Parents, 
School photos have now been taken. Group and portrait photographs can be purchased by following the link below for 7 days 
from the day photos are taken, after which late fees/additional charges will be incurred. 
Purchase before late fees apply via: 

Visa, MasterCard or PayPal 
 

Or visit: www.advancedlife.com.au 
And enter online order code: DDK MCE 6EF 
School photography information: 

• Online orders - do not require an envelope returned to your school 

• Late fees - a late fee will be applied to each package purchased more than 7 days after photo day due to the additional 
cost of producing these packages separately 

• Package delivery - School photographs will be returned approximately 6 weeks after the day of photography. Please note 
this delivery timeframe is dependent on proofing and additional photography days at your school. 
Previous Years’ photos - Past years’ photographs including sports, co-curricular and representative groups are also available 
to order under the 'previous years or group photo' tabs at your school’s advancedorder site when you click on the 'Order 
School Photos Here' button above. You can also order past packages, portrait images and gifts from your child’s unique, indi-
vidual and secure advancedyou image archive site using the unique 9 digit image code found on packages you have ordered 
in the past 
advancedlife would like to express our appreciation to Cobar Public School for placing your trust in us. Please remember we 
offer a 100% money back guarantee on our products to ensure your peace of mind. We would also love to receive your feed-
back or resolve any issues you may experience as fast as possible, to ensure your satisfaction. If you have any questions, com-
ments or feedback relating to your advancedlife experience please contact us at: www.advancedlife.com.au/contact 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.advancedlife.com.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ccobar-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C652bb33f16174a0be0c108dbae878bb7%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638295669417998429%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.advancedlife.com.au%2Fcontact&data=05%7C01%7Ccobar-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C652bb33f16174a0be0c108dbae878bb7%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638295669417998429%7CUnknown%7CTW


Michael Arnold 

Hannah Trudgett 

  Lucas Davey 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ernie has been watching Lucas 
this term and is very excited to 
say that Lucas is always using 
equipment for its purpose and 

he walks safely around the 
school. 

Great job Lucas! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hannah is only new to CPS, but  
Ernie has already spotted Hannah 

being a great peer to a new student. 
Hannah saw that another child was 

alone at lunch time, so she went over 
and I introduced herself and asked 
the student to play. Ernie was so  

impressed!  
Thank you Hannah   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ernie has been watching the 
Kindy classes this week and has 

spotted Michael doing some 
great work and always listening 
to and following instructions. 

Well done Michael 










